
RADIATION SAFETY PROGRAM UPDATES (January 2023)

TRAINING 

Annual Radiation Safety Training Requirements: 

Effective January 2022, university personnel that handle radiation, will be required to complete an 
annual Radiation Safety Refresher course. This is in addition to the required initial safety training. The 
annual refresher course is necessary to ensure the safety of our lab personnel and for UCF to remain 
in compliance with policies and regulations. According to U.S. NRC 39.61 Subpart D, you are required 
to complete annual refresher training. 

You should be receiving an email asking you to sign up for the training in the coming days. It will come 
from Webcourses and will state: 

“You are currently more than six months overdue on completing your required safety training for 
EHS303: "Radiation Safety Annual Refresher for Radioactive Materials Users". Please contact EHS at 
EHSTraining@ucf.edu for instructions.” 

If you do not receive this email and handle radiation as part of your duties, please contact us at 
ehs@ucf.edu right away. 

DOSIMETERS 

New information relating to dosimeter use and requirements has been added to our webpage at 
http://www.ehs.ucf.edu/radiation-safety.  
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